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ATTENTION!!

From June 19, 2019 through July 31, 2019
The OISS will be seeing Cardozo Law students and scholars at the Beren or Wilf Campuses.  If you require immediate assistance or wish to make an appointment, please call Betty Kam at 646-592-4127 during regular business hours or send an email to oiss@yu.edu.
The OISS will be open during the summer:

Monday through Thursday: 9 to 5:30

Friday: 9 to 2:30

Normal Cardozo office hours will resume on Wednesday, August 7th in room 533 (9 to 12 pm).
Enjoy your summer!


